Mrs. Crawford’s 2" Grade News

Monday, December 4, 2017

Dear Parents,

It's December already! Here are some learning

targets that we are working on this week:

Reading:

| can identify words with the /o/ sound spelled
_ow, o_e, 0, and oa_

| can review the elements of an expository
story: “In the Money”

| can learn my Spelling words

| can learn the meaning of my vocabulary
words

Math: | can learn addition and subtraction
| can read my decodable story: “The Boat within 200, with words problems to 100

Show” I can relate addition using manipulatives in the

e vertical method
Grammar: Capitalization

| can use math drawings to represent the

Writing: We are working on the final drafts of composition, and relate to the written method

our descriptive paragraphs | can represent subtraction with and without the

decomposition of 1 ten as 10 ones
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UPCOMING DATES: Engage New York Website for Parents:
https://www.engageny.org/resource/grade-2-
*  Library: Tuesday, December 5th mathematics
*  Spanish: All week Science: We will be completing activities in

“Mystery Science”. We are learning about the
Earth’s surface and landforms.

*  2nd Grade Christmas Program: December 19th

Social Studies: We are learning how to show
where things are located in a community: Maps!

“Learning is the only thing the mind never exhausts, never

fears, and never regrets” --Leonardo Da Vinci

Please call or email me if you have any questions or concerns.
(989)644-3430, ccrawford@chsd.us

Mo, Cothy Cransford




